
FLYING WHEN
PREGNANT

For most airlines you do not need to see your GP if 
flying when less than 28 weeks pregnant. Check 

your airline’s policy for further information.

If you are over 28 weeks but less than 37 weeks 
(32 weeks in the case of twin/multiple 

pregnancies) you may need a GP letter.

All flights must be completed by week 37
of your pregnancy.

You may be charged for any letter
that the GP provides.

Please ask at reception for further information.
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